

## Tim Hortons FOUNDATION CAMPS



## THANK YOU FOR JOINING US!

Dear Town of Kincardine Staff:

On behalf of the thousands of kids from your community who will benefit from attending one of the *Tim Hortons Foundation Camps* this year, thank you so much for your participation in Camp Day 2019. With the help of our generous guest donations and the dedication of countless volunteers, Tim Hortons Camp Day raised more than \$7000 for the *Tim Hortons Foundation Camps*.

The funds raised on Camp Day, through coffee, bracelet donations and fundraising activities, allow the *Tim Hortons Foundation Camps* to continue to provide Camp experiences to more than 20,000 kids from disadvantaged circumstances each year at no cost to them or their families.

Through a unique multi-year, camp-based program, they learn skills like leadership, resilience, and responsibility, empowering them to believe in their own potential and return home to succeed in post-secondary school, work and thrive in their communities.

Without your support, these kids would not have this opportunity. Thank you again for taking the time to participate in Camp Day. We hope that you found the experience both meaningful and memorable.

Kind regards, Angela Ball

